
 

           

 
 

 
• Attention All Seniors:  Please contact your Guidance Counselor to schedule your Senior 

Conference. This is a very important meeting! 
 
• Attention Students:  The School Counselors are making guidance appointments via email. 

Be sure to check your email daily and join your meeting or RSVP by email.  
 

• The Girls’ Tennis Team defeated Brentwood yesterday 4-0! Amazing performances by 
doubles team Meghan M. and Julia P. and singles players Molly H. and Sara M.  And to close 
out the sweep of a match that came down to the last point was the doubles team of Bella C. 
and Sophia N. Great job girls!!! 

 
• Attention Music Students who are applying to the Tri-M Music Honor Society: Applications 

are due this Friday. See Mrs. Turk with any questions.  
 
• HS Robotics meeting today 9/29 in Room 160 @ 2:30. 
 
• JUNIORS! Order your Junior Class t-shirts! Please see Maeve G., Sophia C., Elizabeth O., 

or Riley M. for order forms and information! Support the Class of 2024! 
 
• Attention all music students! This is the last week to hand in jacket order forms! If you 

are ordering a music jacket and you haven’t handed in your form and check, please do so as 
soon as possible.  

 
• Hispanic Heritage Month!  ¿Sabías que….? Did you know? Joaquin and Julian Castro, 

brothers from San Antonio, served as U.S. Representative and U.S. Secretary of Housing 
and Urban Development, respectively. 


